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Ill STATE OF FLORIDA 
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND REHABILITATIVE SERVICES 

April 19, 1991 

CUrtis Wadlington 
Assistant to the Director 
Blacks Educating Blacks About 

Sexual Health Issues 
1528 Walnut St. 
Suite 200 
Philadelphia, PA 19102 

Dear Mr. Wadlington: 

Thank you for your participation in the Statewide MAPI/HERR 
Contract Provider and Regional HE/RR Projects Training Workshop. 
The conference allowed program managers, health educators, and 
outreach workers the opportunity to gain insights into designing 
well-planned HIV/AIDS/STD initiatives that are appropriate for 
at-risk communities. 

The presentation you led, "Conducting Needs Assessments and 
Preparing Goals and Objectives," provided essential strategies 
for planning and developing comprehensive education initiatives. 
Your role in leading a break out session was greatly appreciated 
by the HRS AIDS Program. 

Presentation evaluations are currently being analyzed and 
comments will be available soon. If you are interested in 
evaluation summaries, please contact Jamey Wise or Bonnie 
Gaughan-Bailey at (904) 487-2478. 

Once again, thank you for your participation. It is only by 
working together that HIV/AIDS can be prevented in our 
communities. 

SAS/BGB 

Sincerely, 

R.N., Ph.D. 
Health Services and Facilities 

Consultant Supervisor 
HIV Education and Prevention 
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